
From: Jeanne Waldman < > 
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2017 10:49 AM 
To: City Clerk 
Subject: South flow sjc 
  
Hello, 
My family and neighbors and school kids are very bothered by the big airplanes lining up over 
our house. It is hard on my nerves. Please pick another route or distribute it out. There noise 
and air pollution is awful.  
Thanks,  
Jeanne Waldman 
 

 

From: Wang Jueqiong < > 
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2017 10:51 AM 
To: City Clerk 
Subject: San Jose South flow flight path issue 
  
As a Sunnyvale resident, my family and I are heavily impacted by the San Jose South Flow flight 
path. 
 
To solve the South flow problem, we recommend the immediate creation of a fast action 
working group or 'ad hoc committee'.  This fast action working group would be limited to cities 
directly affected by this flight path, and strictly tasked with solving the issues associated with 
this South flow flight path. 
 
 We hope that San Jose Airport will take an active role in helping to solve this troubling south 
flow issue over our city. 
 

 

  



From: Matichak, Lisa <Lisa.Matichak@mountainview.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2017 10:33 AM 
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo; District1; District2; District3; District4; District5; District 6; 
District7; District8; District9; District 10; City Clerk 
Subject: Item 6.1, Formation of the Ad Hoc Advisory Committee on South Flow Aircraft Arrivals at San 
Jose Airport 
  
Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers, 
 
My name is Lisa Matichak and I am a Councilmember in the City of Mountain View.  I am hoping to 
attend your Council meeting today on behalf of the City of Mountain View.  However, we also have a 
Council meeting today so in case I can't make it I am sending input on item 6.1, Formation of the Ad Hoc 
Advisory Committee on South Flow Aircraft Arrivals at San Jose Airport. 
 
The City of Mountain View is severely impacted when the south flow is used at San Jose Airport.  Last 
year the south flow was used more than in previous years and we definitely heard from our residents 
who asked the Council for help.  While some aircraft noise is unavoidable in the Bay Area, the south flow 
creates a constant, loud stream of aircraft right over Mountain View.  For many, this is having a negative 
impact on their quality of life, interrupting sleep, impacting work, and in general is an unwelcome 
intrusion. 
 
We are very supportive of forming an Ad Hoc Advisory Committee on South Flow Arrivals to address 
noise.  There are many potential solutions that can be explored.  We are anxious to start working with 
others on this issue that is having such a negative impact on the quality of life not only in Mountain View 
but also in other cities.   
 
The City of Mountain View urges you to support the formation of the Ad Hoc Advisory Committee. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lisa 
 
Lisa Matichak 
City Councilmember 
City of Mountain View 
 


